Gianne Conard
Belfast

I strongly encourage the committee to act on LD 511 and give your constituents the
tools to get these annoying robo-callers out of our lives. Not only are they a
disruption at all times of the day, they are aggressive, dishonest, and threatening to
those who do not have caller ID and end up answering the calls. Even with caller ID, I
find them disruptive. There are days when I get 5 - 10 calls, some of them from
numbers that having been calling me, literally, for years. Since federal legislation
does not seem to have the necessary teeth, it is time for the Maine legislature to act on
behalf of the citizens of Maine.



